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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear school families, 
 
We certainly have had another great week of school. At 

morning prayer, we have been talking about our virtue 

of the week, which is responsibility. As we move 

forward this school year, students already do, or will 

have daily homework, and with that comes 

responsibility. Let’s work together to help children 

realize the importance of being responsible with 

homework and other duties.  
 
In our Sunday Gospel, we hear the words of Jesus, 

“Who do people say that I am?” Walking with Christ is 

a spiritual journey fed by prayer, Scripture reading, and 

the Eucharist. However, it is revealed by works. We are 

called to do acts of mercy, such as defending the unborn, 

the sick or the dying. With God, we can do what we are 

called to do. Let us boldly proclaim the Messiah to our 

broken world. (taken from Living With Christ, 

September 2021, p. 99) 
 
Our first charity day will be on Monday, September 13. 

The students may be out of uniform on this day by 

bringing in a monetary donation of 50 cents or more. 

Shorts or pants are acceptable. All clothing must be in 

good taste. This month’s collection will be used to 

benefit the victims of Hurricane Ida. The need is so very 

great. Thank you for your generosity.  
 
We wish our St. Mary’s Parish family a special day this 

Sunday, September 12, as they celebrate 150 years!  
 
The Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) will meet on 

Tuesday, September 14 at 6:00 in the school. Please use 

the parking lot doors to enter. In addition, the Board of 

Directors will meet on September 16 at 6:30 in the 

school. Parents are always welcome to attend the 

meetings. Again, please use the parking lot doors to 

enter.  
 
We thank Mr. Marshall for offering his time in the early 

mornings to allow students some outside time before 

school begins.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs. Karpus 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

SEPTEMBER 
13 Charity Day for Hurricane Relief 
14 PTO meeting @ 6:00 in the school 
16 Board of Directors meeting @ 6:30 in the school 
22 First Day of fall 
OCTOBER 
4 5th grade orchestra begins today 
11 Charity Day 
20 Picture Day 
22 No School due to Professional Development  

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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What is Scrip? 
Scrip is simply ordering gift cards from our 

program here at school to use for your 
shopping, gasoline, etc. You will then 

receive a kickback on your tuition for the 
next school year, as the retailers offer a 

percentage kickback to nonprofit 
organizations, like our school. There are 
many, many retailers available. This year 
alone, one family saved $231.58 dollars 

just by using gift cards to make purchases. 
Please call the school for more information 

or email Krysta Russell at 
k_russell@live.com. (We also keep many 

retailer cards on hand.) 

 

 

Candy Bar Sale 
 

Don’t forget to sell your candy 
bars and turn in the money.  The 
money goes directly to your PTO 

to use for fun extras for your 
children throughout the year!  

We also have a few more candy 
bars that need to be sold.  Let 

us know if you can to sell some 
more. 

Thank you for your participation. 

 
 
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday, Sep. 11, 4:30 PM (SJ)  
 
Saturday, Sep. 11, 7:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, Sep. 12, 8:30 AM (SM) 
 
Sunday, Sep. 12, 11:00 AM (SC)  
 
Monday, Sep. 13 9:00 AM (SC) Prayer Service 

Tuesday, Sep. 14 6:30 PM (SJ) Mass 
Wednesday, Sep. 15 8:00 AM (SC) 5-8 
Thursday, Sep. 16 9:00 AM (SJ) Mass 
Friday, Sep. 17 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

 

 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

 
 

Virtue Corner 

 

 

The virtue we are focusing 

on is 

responsibility. 
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